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ACCOMPANYING TARIFFS ARE SENT TO YOU IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE
INTERSTATE COMMERCE ACT AND FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGULATIONS.

THESE TARIFFS ARE ISSUED BY:

¢ Bengal Pipeline Company LLC (“Bengal”)

FERC Tariff No. 19.15.0, Local Rates Tariff

FERC No. 19.16.0 Local Rates Tariff, cancels FERC Tariff No. 19.15.0 (Docket No. IS19-21-000).

In accordance with the requirements of the Interstate Commerce Act (the “ICA”) and the regulations of
the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (the “Commission” or “FERC”), The Tariff is proposed to
become effective November 12, 2018 on less than one days-notice.

Explanation of Tariff
FERC No. 19.16.0 Local Rates Tariff, cancels FERC Tariff No. 19.15.0

Bengal is filing FERC No. 19.16.0 to cancel the temporary embargo for movements originating at Norco
Saint Charles Parish, Louisiana. The maintenance work, which was the basis of the temporary embargo
has concluded, and will allow Bengal to resume normal operations effective November 12, 2018.

Bengal Pipeline Company is requesting a waiver for notice and tariff requirements under 18 CFR 341.14
and under 6(3) of the ICA in order to have FERC Tariff No. 19.16.0 to be effective November 12, 2018
on less than one days’ notice. Lifting the embargo will benefit the shippers; therefore, Bengal would like
it to be effective as soon as possible. Bengal acknowledges that this tariff publication is conditionally
accepted, pending a thirty-day review period.
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Notification

Pursuant to 18 CFR Section 343.3, Bengal requests that any protests or complaints related to these
publications be transmitted via facsimile to the attention of Helene Long at (678) 762-2883 and confirmed
by her or her administrative assistant at (678) 762-2322.

I hereby certify that I have on or before this date distributed by agreed-upon means, one copy of the
publications listed herein to all subscribers thereto. Questions regarding this tariff filing should be
directed to Brent Allen at (678) 762-2260.

Very truly yours,

g, £, P2

Nathan Brent Allen
Sr. FERC Rates and Compliance Analysist

1185 Sanctuary Parkway, Suite 100
Alpharetta, GA 30009



